Newmark Education

Parent Alert

September 19, 2023

You Are Invited ... 2023 Fall Celebration

Dear Newmark High School Parents,
Welcome to the 2023-24 school year at Newmark!

Thanks to last year's fundraising efforts, we are able once again to host a
"Family Fall Celebration" for Newmark High School parents and students to
connect. The event will be held on Saturday, October 14, 2023 in the late
afternoon from 3:00-5:30 PM with a live performance by , an
unforgettable magician, comedian, performer and host who has been
featured on Penn & Teller’'s Fool Us, NBC, CW, WXOL and more. The show
will begin at 4:00 PM. There will be time for families and students to socialize
over food and refreshments provided by local food trucks prior to the show.
New! Sneak preview of the Prism Math and Science Program, a new
paradigm for math education developed by MIT graduate that offers an
experiential way for students to learn math and science (ages 12 and up) this
school year.

Free admission for the whole family, including siblings.

Saturday, October 14, 2023
3:00-5:30 PM
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ

Rain or Shine

We hope that you will attend this special opportunity for Newmark High
School families to connect. Pease let us know by Monday, October 9, 2023.

Sincerely,

Ms. Cynthia Allman


http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/dx31hX6XoY7x-YgKovshOA~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm6vkeP0QeaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZGVubnljb3JieS5jb20vYmlvVwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-Z7FCWXWZrLZUhpzbGV2eUBuZXdtYXJrZWR1Y2F0aW9uLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/OtmLWeuK-O5OaouHS_Uatw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm6vkeP0RCaHR0cHM6Ly9hcHAuc21hcnRzaGVldC5jb20vYi9mb3JtLzFhNDM1YmJiZTMzNDQxYjhhNWJlZjk5YTQwMThjMWM3VwdzY2hvb2xtQgpk-Z7FCWXWZrLZUhpzbGV2eUBuZXdtYXJrZWR1Y2F0aW9uLmNvbVgEAAAAAQ~~
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